
28 January 2022

Dear Year 9 Parents

Subject option choices

I am writing with a few updates and reminders about the options process for year 9
students.

I hope you have all had a chance to look at the information and videos on the website that
provide details about each of the subjects on offer. This page will of course remain open
throughout the options process and is available at this link:
https://www.oathall.org/year-9-ks4-options/

The letters informing parents if their child is on pathways B or C have now been issued. If
you have not received one of these letters please assume that your child is following
pathway A which means that they are expected to select to continue with their language and
also select a humanities subject for geography or history. Students who have been studying
two languages can select to continue with both and any student may choose to continue
with both humanities subjects.

The options form will open on Insight on Monday and will remain open until Thursday 10
February by which time you will need to have this completed. The online parents evening on
Thursday 3 February provides a valuable opportunity to talk specifically about option
subjects with teachers. If you have not already booked appointments the link is:
https://oathall.schoolcloud.co.uk/. If you are not able to book with a particular teacher you
can email them with a question or to arrange a phone conversation.

Do please contact me if you have any further question

Yours sincerely

Mr Houghton
Deputy Headteacher
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